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Taranaki Electricity Trust have granted two million dollars to Marinoto. The two million 
was originally a loan to build their new extension five years ago. The loan has been forgiven 
by TET effective immediately, which was decided at their monthly meeting 

Chairman Mike Davey said, he was absolutely elated as Marinoto is important to our town. It allows 
families close proximity to visiting their loved ones, as opposed to travelling to New Plymouth or Stratford.
TET are supporting our elderly, 
recently with a large grant to 
Stratford Aged Care Central, and a 
grant to Waitara for their new Nga 
Pekanga "Wisdom Village" Mike 
said, 'we owe so much to the 

This is TET's contribution, of 
showing our gratitude and ensuring 
our elders have the support and 
care that Marinoto has to offer. This 
will allow Marinoto to plan with 
some surety, and our community 
knowing that their aged care home 
will be here for the future.
Denise Loveridge from Inglewood 
Welfare Soc iety  wi shes to 
acknowledge all the support they 
have received from TET over the 
years. They also want to express 
their extreme gratitude to the TET 
Trustees for their decision to write 
off the debt of two million dollars. 

this decision but know that this will 
help future proof Marinoto for 

TET Two Million Dollar Grant For Marinoto (Mike Davey)

Above: TET Chairman Mike Davey
with Denise Loveridge from Inglewood Welfare Society 
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Editors Comments

Womens Refuge Pop Up Shop (Anna Stevenson)

Taranaki Women's Refuge Pop Up Shop is in its 11th year of operation 
this year and Fun Ho! National Toy Museum are taking donations for 
this cause again this year.

The wonderful team of volunteers have been working hard to sort, price and 
categorise over four tonnes of clothes ready for September. Pre loved donations 
come through everyday from our community, donations are being accepted up till 
the first week of September. Workplace collection drives are also well underway, 
with many offices and businesses around the maunga getting on board.
VIP night tickets go on sale on the 10th of August at 7.30pm. 
Tickets are limited and will sell out, so mark your calendars, 
this is a shopping experience you won't want to miss out 
on! VIP night is on the 19th of September, with the shop 
opening to the public from Saturday 20th September till 
Sunday 28th September. Entry is free from Saturday, with all 
funds raised going to support Taranaki Women's Refuge.
Funds raised from the Pop Up Shop are used to implement 
essential programmes and services to combat family 
violence in our community. We look forward to seeing you 
at the La Mer Lounge, New Plymouth Raceway for a great 
preloved fashion shopping experience!

Food for thought. We here in Inglewood are lucky that our little newspaper, Moa 
Mail is still being printed and with being only five publications away from celebrating 
our 400th issue over 16 years is a huge achievement. We realise that we are lucky to 
have the advertisers that we do that help the Moa Mail to keep distributing to the 
Inglewood township, Egmont Village and Rural Inglewood, really quite a large area. 
Our little newspaper is very popular, not everyone is on Facebook or able to use the 
internet, with some older residents, who now live out of town, still popping into Fun 
Ho! to get their copy is amazing.
We endeavour to get all articles in the Moa Mail if the space allows, our advertising 
is what keeps our Moa still going to print and dictates the space. So if your are  
needing to get your business out there pop on down to Fun Ho! and talk to us about 
how we can help or send us an email to moamail@funho.com

Cynthia for the Moa Mail
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National Camellia  Show and Floral Art Display (Tony Barnes)

As we come towards 
the end of  the 
tr iennium, another  

update on the Discretionary Fund  projects, 
some of which are on the way to being 
completed and others that are still in the 
planning stage. At Egmont village the 
Community Board is funding a footpath from 
Cunningham street up to the service station. 
This work is proceeding and is weather 
dependant. Also in progress is the basketball 
9x9 down at Jubilee park. Another site was 

space at Jubilee park. The concrete has been 
poured and we 
are just waiting for it to harden completely 
and the hoop will be installed. The CBD 
refresh is having a slight design change and 
we are looking forward to seeing the finished 
article. There is also the AED project, getting 

available 24/7. As always Board members are 
only a phone call, a chat in the supermarket 
or email away. Our details are on the council 
website under community boards.

Inglewood Lions Club Fertiliser Drive
Delivered Free Saturday 9th August 2025

Payment with order please to Fun Ho! Toys or Lepperton Store
All profits to Inglewood Community Projects

No. of Bags Type of Fertiliser Cost Total Cost    
_______ Bag Grunt Organic Fertiliser @ $12.00 $
_______ Sacks Osflo Fowl Manure @ $12.00 $
_______ 10 kgs Blood & Bone @ $20.00 $
_______ 10 kgs Lime @ $  6.00 $
_______ 40 ltr Bags Tui  Compost @ $15.00 $

Total $
Name:

Address:
Payment options: Cash or Internet Banking

Internet banking details: Credit to Inglewood Lions TSB 15-3946-0233896-02
Details: Fertiliser                    Reference: Your name

Inglewood Lions thank the following sponsors
Ravensdown - Freight & Bulk Transport - Osflo

Smith Bros - Fun Ho! Toys - Farm Source - Lepper Trust
Contact - Nigel Smith 0272 431 569 or Pete Stachurski 0274 411 622

Community Board Update  
(Christine Fabish)

th th National 
Camellia Show and Convention is in New Plymouth from Saturday  the 16th till Monday 18th  of August. With up to 
1,000 camellia blooms and many stunning floral 
arrangements on display, and two days of garden visiting, 
it is a great chance to learn more and see the amazing 
diversity of these favourite flamboyant winter flowers, 
and have an interesting, fun weekend. We invite past 
NZCS members, and the general public, to visit the show 
in the Ballroom, Plymouth Hotel, between 12 noon and 
4.30pm  on Saturday 16th August, or register for the full 
convention. Anyone is welcome to bring their camellia 
blooms along to display. Bring your own camellia flowers 
to enter and display at the National Camellia Show 16th

August. If interested contact Mrs Lyn Proffit, email: 
l y n p r o f f i t @ g m a i l . c o m  o r  v i s i t 
www.nzcamelliasociety.co.nz 

Merv The Handyman
Looks At All Jobs
Fencing and Decking

New Guttering
Guttering Cleaning/Repairs

Small Plumbing Jobs
Pruning of Trees
Concrete Jobs
Landscaping

Facebook - Merv The Handyman
Also Available Mulcher 

Wood Splitter
Two Ton Tip Truck, which comes with 

Two Awesome Guys

Merv 027 481 1882 

New Plymouth Camellia Group in 
conjunction with the New Plymouth Floral 

Art Club Flower Show Plymouth Hotel

Saturday 16th August
12 noon - 4.30pm $5 entry

Raffles and Plant Sale 
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three is likely to have cancer! It could be 
you or someone that you love dearly.

Daffodil Day is on Friday 29 August and the 
Inglewood Branch of The Cancer Society will be 
holding their Annual Street Day Appeal. Vida 
Harkness is  proud to be the Co-ordinator for the 
Inglewood Daffodil Day and is asking you, our 
residents and businesses of Inglewood, if you would 
care to donate a product or service for a raffle. 
Donation boxes were delivered around our CBD 
this week if your business 
did not get one please contact 
Vida on 021 184 0842 and 
one will be organised for you.

There will be a stall outside the Fun Ho! Toy Museum. Are you able to donate a freshly 
baked cake, buns or biscuits: homemade jam, pickles, chutney or sauce. Vegetables, plants or 
seedlings are also very welcomed. These items can be delivered to either McDonald Real 
Estate at 58 Rata St or to Fun Ho! National Toy Museum. If items are to be collected please 
text/phone either myself 021 184 0842 or Linda McIntyre 027 2828 561.

Daffodil Day - Inglewood
A Town With a BIG HEART 

(Vida Harkness and Linda McIntyre)

You, by supporting this event provides further proof to the 
grant funding agencies that the community supports this 

Restoration Project.
Live Music Event to raise funds for the 

Historic Church. 
Features: Jonathon Harper with special 
guest, Taranaki folk artist Mike Harding 

hear the stories across our country. His repertoire includes 
NZ folk music with English, Te Reo, Scottish, Latin and 

Celtic touches. He has a wide audience from high school, 
university, businesses, café and retirement village concerts.  

Live performance

Friday, 8 August at 7.30pm
Tickets available from Eventfinda
Adults $25 per person plus fees

BYO drinks & snacks. Limited number of tables of six
School or Polytech students $10 pay at the door

  Send a donation to show your support 

Scan the QR code.  www.standrewsinglewood.org.nz
Contact: property@standrews.org.nz

Congratulations
Gay and Kevin Laurence
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Done $120
On Thursday the 24th of July the New 
Plymouth District Council held the Citizens 
and Youth Awards .
Our very own Gay and Kevin Laurence 
received a citizen award for the exemplary 
individuals they are, contributing countless 
hours for the exhibitions and displays in the 
Heritage Museum as well as establishing the 
Heritage Centre here at the Fun Ho! Toy 
Museum.
For the past nine years 
they have curated, 
r e s e a r c h e d  a n d 
presented more than 20 
exhibitions here at Fun 
Ho! Over this time Gay 
has interviewed many 
locals, gathered historical 
photos and documented 

no longer exist, while 

to life by skilfully crafting 
these displays. 
One of their most recent 
efforts was putting 
together and crafting an 
extraordinary replica 
scale model of the 
town to celebrate 

jubilee.
Their love for bringing 
history to life helps 
foster a sense of 
belonging to young and 
old and for generations 
to come.

SACRED HEART
PARISH  

INGLEWOOD

MASS TIMES

Tuesday 9.00am
Thursday 10.00am
Saturday 9.00am
(Every 1st, 3rd & 5th

Saturday)
Sunday 10.30am

Everyone 
welcome

Hungry Hammer
Construction
Qualified Builder

Do you need a update in your 
bathroom or a bedroom updated? 
Handyman jobs around the house
Phone Shannon 027 950 9768

Done $60
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WANTED
Any 

colostrum 
or calf 
milk

Phone or 
text

Peter Ritchie
027 293 966

INGLEWOOD 
COMMUNITY MINI PUTT 

CHARITABLE TRUST
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

MONDAY 18th AUGUST 2025
7.00pm 

INGLEWOOD CLUB - MOA STREET 
ALL WELCOME

Coming Events
Please advise of your event
7567030 
moamail@funho.com
Inglewood Heritage Exhibition

History of Moa Street
Mon - Fri 10.00am - 4.00pm
Sat/Sun and Public Holidays 
10.00am - 2.00pm

Every Wednesday Free Meals 
St Andrews Nearly New Shop 
5.00pm 6.00pm

Ing Family History Group
Meetings - Inglewood Library
Mon & Thursday 

Fern Lodge Quiz Night
Wed 6 Aug - 7.00pm
Enquires 06 7567220

Val Deakin Dance Centre 
August 8 - 17 
Ph 758 0991 text 0276940933 

St Andrews Concert 
Jonathon Harper with guest 

Church Hall Fri 8 Aug 7.30pm

Camellia & Floral Art Show
Sat 16 August 12.00 - 4.30pm 
Plymouth Hotel - $5 entry

Daffodil Day - Cancer Society 
Friday 29 August - stall 
outside Fun Ho! Toy Museum

Meet the Candidates Meeting 
Rotary House
Fri 5 Sep - 7.00pm

Taranaki Women's Refuge 
Pop Up Shop
Sat 20 Sep - Sun 28 Sep

National Pipe Band Contest 
to be held in Inglewood 
March 2026

A Warm Winter Gathering (Vida Harkness)
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Despite the chilly weather, it was heartening 
to see some fresh faces at the Inglewood First 
Trust Mid-Winter Christmas Dinner, held at 
the very welcoming Durham Lake Holiday 
Park on Durham Road. Gavin Cox, owner of 

the park, went above and beyond to support the Inglewood 
First Trust Committee, not only helping set up the venue but 

to serve up a fantastic evening.
Nearly 70 guests braved the cold and rain to enjoy a night of 

talented duo of Jane 
and Michelle, who 
kept spirits high 
with their fun and 
e n g a g i n g 
performance.
D u r h a m  L a k e 
Holiday Park proved 
to be the perfect 
setting. With a 
r a n g e  o f 
a c c o mm o d at i o n 
options including 
cabins, powered 
sites, and tent sites, 
all offered at very 

a gem right in our 
backyard. The park 
features all the expected amenities, with no extra charges for 
their use, and even includes a playground for the kids.
So, whether you're planning a family reunion, wedding, 
anniversary, or simply need a relaxing getaway, consider the 
charm and convenience of Durham Lake Holiday Park. 
Sometimes the best spots are closer than you think!Above: Getting stuck in for dinner!

Above: 
entertained between courses
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